ATTENTION

At the November General membership meeting the members approved the formation of a young members committee. The committee can consist of Union members who are age 35 and below.

We are now seeking those that would be interested so we can form the committee and then at the January meeting if there has been enough interest to form the committee further discussions will be had at the January general membership meeting as to guidance on how to conduct committee meetings, setting any budget that may be necessary etc.

Please if you are interested inform one of the Union representatives or call the office at 315-452-1123. Please provide us with the following information:	
Name:	
AGE:	
WORK LOCATION:	
ARE YOU A FTR/ PTR / PTF OR PSE	
WORK SCHEDULE:	

PERFERRED CONTACT INFORMATION: